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Date:  November 3, 2009  

To:  Employee and Labour Relations Committee  

From:  Executive Committee  

Subject: Toronto Water 2010 – 2019 Capital Program - Concerns Identified by the Toronto 
Civic Employees' Union, Local 416  

The Executive Committee on November 2, 2009, amongst other things, referred the 
communication (November 2, 2009) from Mr. Mark Ferguson, President, Toronto Civic 
Employees' Union, CUPE Local 416, to the Employee and Labour Relations Committee with a 
request that the Committee review the concerns outlined in the aforementioned 
communication and make recommendations related to any health and safety issues raised 
within this communication.  

Background:  

The Executive Committee on November 2, 2009, gave consideration to the following:  

1. reports from the Budget Committee respecting the Toronto Water 2010-2019 Capital 
Program; the 2010 Water and Wastewater Service Rate; and the Toronto Water 2010 
Operating Budget.  

2. a communication (November 2, 2009) from Mr. Mark Ferguson, President, Toronto Civic 
Employees Union, CUPE Local 416, regarding 2010 Operating Budgets: Solid Waste 
Management and Water Divisions.  

The following persons addressed the Executive Committee:  

Mr. Dave Hewitt, Vice-President, Toronto Civic Employees Union, CUPE Local 416 
Ms. Bozena Mathlin, Toronto Civic Employees Union, CUPE Local 416    
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